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Response from Jack McIntyre 
 
Please find included my reply to the 'right of reply' documents from Matt Bayliss, Dan 
Crocker & Peter Standring. 
 
Some clarification is reqd in relation to the chart. 
 
1. The per metre rate for the pipeline is now increased to $817 per meter ( divide distance 
into cost). This increases cost of all alternatives from any previous options. 
 
2. Bridge length @ Opt A has to be ~ 190 meters to reach from West flood bank to the East 
bank/Rock St which in turn would require a rethink of bridge options. 
. 
3. Cost of that bridge would increase due to this, ~$5.5m Divided by 155, then multiply by 
190m length required.=$ 6,741,935. 
 
4. There are further distance and technical error's, but since bringing them into the 
discussion would violate the conditions and limitations imposed on this right of reply and 
introduce further bridge & pipeline option's they will have to wait for common sense to 
prevail.  Please do not delude yourselves into thinking from my lack of comment on all these 
options proposed here are the right one. In order to do good service to the Gore & District 
Ratepayers a strong rethink is required. 
 

 


